
Our Next meeting: 
August 11th, 2025
at 7:30pm IHOP in 

Conyers.

THE PAW-PRINT
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www.conyerskennelclub.org

Bring a Friend!
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We are in need of someone to fill these positions as

soon as possible:

1.Secretary

2.Show Site Parking Duties

If you are interested in either of these positions please

reach out to Stephanie M. Hawkins -

eisahounds@gmail.com for more information.
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Do you know someone who has made a difference 
in the Sport of Purebred dogs? 
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CKC Member Elizabeth Gearhart‘s Afghan
Hound  “Pookie” won Grand Champion

Select at the Hound Show for a 3pt major!
Ch Solina’s Love’s Not a 

Three Way Street
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CKC Board Member Stephanie M. Hawkins, MSW attended the
Saluki Club of America National Specialty 2025 and was

awarded 4  place in Dual Titled Sweepstakes under Saluki
Breeder Judge Rana Spencer. 
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CKC Member Jed Silva
won Best Junior

Handler on Sunday with
his Poodle “Faith”!

Celeste Silva won
Reserve Best Junior

Handler on Sunday with
her Schnauzer “BB”!
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CKC Member Jed Silva won
Best of Breed twice in West

Palm Beach at the Toy
Specialty with his Poodle

“Doc”. Doc is now a
finished champion!

CKC Member Celeste Silva
won BOW for a 3pt major
with Axcium’s Bring Home

the Butter AKA “BB”. BB is
owned and bred by Noelle
Silva (CKC Member) and

Hilde Haakensen
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You can sponsor or provide a trophy for
your own breed? Please reach out to Beth

Brunton for more information at
beth.brunton@att.net

Did you know...



If you would like to participate in the

 “What’s In a Name” 

kennel name information submission,

 email Stephanie M. Hawkins at

eisahounds@gmail.com 

with answers to the following questions:

1.What is your breed?

2.What is your kennel name (prefix for your

dogs’ registered name)

3.How do you pronounce it?

4.What made you choose that name?

Other fun facts are welcomed!

WHAT’S IN A NAME?
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We are happy to

announce that

Conyers Kennel Club

is a proud member of

the Georgia Canine

Coalition. 
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Please visit their website at

georgiacaninecoalition.org to see

what they are all about and how we

are now a part of the great things they

are doing!


